
Visitor Parking Rules for Tenants 

Dear Tenants, 

We hope this message finds you well. In order to ensure a smooth parking experience for both 

residents and their guests, we would like to remind you of the visitor parking rules in place: 

1. All visitors must park in the designated visitor parking areas only. 

2. Each tenant is allowed a maximum of two guest vehicles at a time. 

3. Visitors must display a temporary parking permit, which can be obtained from the leasing 

office. 

4. Parking is first-come, first-served, and vehicles must not be parked in spaces marked for 

residents. 

5. Overnight parking for visitors is limited to 48 hours, after which they must move their 

vehicle. 

6. Failure to comply with these rules may result in towing at the owner's expense. 

Please communicate these rules to your guests to avoid any inconvenience. Thank you for your 

cooperation! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Property Management Team] 


